
 
 
 
 
 

  BID ADDENDUM NO. 1 
November 7, 2019 

 
 

Town of Mansfield, Connecticut 
Exterior Door Replacements at Middle School 

 
TO: Prospective Bid Proposers: 

This Addendum forms part of the “Request for Proposal – Exterior Door Replacements at Middle 
School” and modifies or clarifies the original “Request for Proposal – Exterior Door Replacements 
at Middle School” for this project dated November 21, 2019.  Prospective Bid Proposers shall 
acknowledge receipt of the addendum and submit with their bid.  Failure to do so may subject 
the Bid Proposers to disqualification. 

 
Questions: 
The following are questions that have been received from potential bidders with the following answer 
provided in bold italics below: 
 
Q1: Can you release the inspection report for the materials listed? 
A1: There is no inspection report.  The material in the overhead areas is listed as presumed to 

contain asbestos material.  Asbestos material is commonly seen in the cement board that is 
above the existing doors. 

Q2: Will the Town hire the company who did the inspection report to perform visual inspections after 
the remediation? 

A2: The Town will hire a company to do inspections after any remediation. 

Q3: Will a hazardous materials specification section be written up by the consulting firm? 
A3: If a disturbance is deemed necessary, the Town will have a hazardous materials specification 

written for the contractor. 
 
 
 
 
This addendum must be signed and returned with your Bid. 
 
 
              
Authorized Signature of Bidder     Company Name 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

End of Addendum No. 1 


